
Recall Information
Kano Labs Super Lube Products

Recall Date:  May 16, 2024

Name of Product: Super Lube Syncopen Synthetic Penetrant, Fire Resistant Hydraulic Fluid, and Metal Protectant 
and Corrosion Inhibitor (consumer sizes of five gallons or less)

Hazard: The recalled products contain either ethylene glycol or low-viscosity petroleum distillates, which must 
be in child-resistant packaging, as required by the Poison Prevention Packaging Act (PPPA). The packaging for the 
products is not child resistant, posing a risk of poisoning if the contents are swallowed by young children. 

Remedy: Refund.

Consumers should immediately secure the recalled Super Lube® products out of the sight and reach of children 
and contact Kano Laboratories for a full refund. Consumers will need to provide proof of possession by emailing 
a photo of their product to info@super-lube.com to receive their full refund.

Consumer Contact: Kano Laboratories at 800-253-5823 from 8:30 a.m. to 5 p.m. ET Monday through Friday, via 
email at info@super-lube.com, or online at www.super-lube.com/recall

THD SKU Internet # Model # UPC Product Description

1003048156 304636127 85004 82353850044
4 oz. Syncopen Non-Aerosol Mist Spray Synthetic Penetrant 
Bottle

1003048175 304636126 85010 82353850105 1 Gal. Syncopen Non-Aerosol Synthetic Penetrant Bottle

1003047954 304636006 86010 82353860104 1 Gal. Fire Resistant Hydraulic Fluid Bottle

1003047486 304635481 83032 82353830329 1 qt. Non-Aerosol Metal Protectant and Corrosion Inhibitor

1000647404 202932703 85032 82353850327 1 qt. Synthetic Penetrant Non-Aerosol

Post until Sept 14, 2024
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